
Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

"Submit Comment to City Council" from Chester Daxe
Bexley Website <emcguinness@bexley.org> Tue, Oct 22, 2024 at 10:26 AM
To: electedofficials@bexley.org

Someone submitted this comment to City Council:

Would you like to submit a comment to City Council?: Yes
Your Name:: Chester Daxe
Your Email Address:: chdaxe@yahoo.com
Your Home Address:: 79 Ashbourne Rd
Your comment to the Bexley City Council:: Gas leaf blowers have been banned in Los Angeles and Washington DC. The noise levels produced by those machines are beyond maddening plus they are huge climate polluters.

My enjoyment of my home and yard are substantially reduced when I’m forced to go back inside to escape the racket and the smell.

I manage just fine with a combination of my battery and plug-in electric blowers on my large lot which are cleaner and more respectful of my neighbors along with my own ears.

Can an ordinance be enacted to ban these troublesome appliances here in Bexley?

Do you wish to be contacted regarding your comment?: Yes
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